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These scooters should have a one off registration number that is visible. Too many of these riders
are breaking the law with no consequences, because they can't be identified. | have had one ride
out in front of me and they just laughed at me Now if | had hit them | would probably have been to
blame. Thankfully, | had dash cam to prove | was not in the wrong. Also being registered, we
would have more chance of identifying these idiots who destroy our parks by tearing up the turf.
We as rate payers are paying the price for not being able to identify the riders.





